
CAROL SERVICE-ADDITIONAL PERFORMANCE 

To make sure everyone can attend and enjoy our Carol Service we will have an additional 

performance on Monday evening 18th December at 6.00pm in the school assembly hall. 

Children should be in school for 5.45pm. Those children who have parts will come dressed in 

their costumes and everyone else should wear school uniform. Children will go to allocated 

classrooms before the service.  

Mrs Bacheta 


